Note to Lead Member for Customer and Support Services              14th February, 2005
Approval is sought to attach an essential car user allowance to the post of Team Supervisor in the Crime and Disorder Team.  

The justification is as follows:

· It was always intended that the post should include payment of an essential car user allowance.

· The nature of the work involves travelling across the City to attend anti-social behaviour warning interviews and other meetings.

· It is anticipated that video equipment will be used to film incidents/individuals.

· The post will also be affected by the developing neighbourhood management role in the ASB Action area as it has been identified that the postholder’s role will require him to visit each of the areas regarding ongoing initiatives.

If approved, it is recommended that the allowance is paid from officers start date of 2 August 2004.

